
 

Notification of upcoming work: Honeysuckle Park Construction 
  
19th March 2021 
 
Temporary Footpath Closure for Laying of Electrical Services  

As part of the construction of Honeysuckle Park, works involving the laying of services will be 

undertaken from 23-31 March 2021 between the hours of 7am – 6pm.  During this time, pedestrian 

access to the footpath adjacent to the Lee Wharf apartments will be restricted as shown on the image 

below. Please note the amended pedestrian route to the Honeysuckle Foreshore denoted in yellow, and 

bike path in blue. For residents of 19 Honeysuckle Drive, there will be no changes to access of your 

car park. 

 

Signage shall be posted in the area during the notification period (23-31 March 2021)  

Work includes: 

The table below lists all the activities taking place during the notification period.  

 
Activities Equipment to be used 

• Excavation of existing pavement Excavator 

• Laying of electrical services 

Important Information 

Impact of Works 

Impacts of the work include noise and air borne dust; every effort shall be taken to reduce these 

impacts. 

 



 
Restricted Area 

The photo below shows where access will be restricted during the upcoming works. 

Contact 

For any enquiries or concerns regarding the Honeysuckle West Public Domain Project please contact 

Glascott Landscape and Civil. 

 

Phone: 0499 737 666. 

 

For more information about the project, please visit the Honeysuckle Works web page: 

https://www.hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle-works 


